Wal-Mart Stores, Inc.

Sam M. Walton

Chairman and Chief Executive Officer
(501) 273-4210

May 15, 1985

Mr. Paul Dolle
Dolle Electric
Route 2, Box 300A
Rogers, AR 72756

Dear Mr. Dolle:

This is just a note to thank you for your fine efforts to provide our Wal-Mart folks
a very functional and impressive auditorium and cafeteria at our General Office.
Your special services are proof of your unusual talents, and we thank you for sharing
them with our Wal-Mart Company for our enjoyment and usefulness.

The auditorium with its comfortable seating, the finely-tuned audio/visual system,
and the effective design of the overall unit is certainly ocutstanding.

- The cafeteria, too, is accommodating, attractively furnished, well equipped with a
beautiful stainless steel kitchen and serving area, lighted properly, and finished
perfectly.

From the blue carpeting that blends with the blue~gray walls and tile floors to the
glass front, skylights, ceiling and roof, the entire facility is one that all of us
are mighty proud of and will benefit from for many years to come. We appreciate your
part in the construction of this important addition to our corporate headquarters in
Bentonville, and we commend you for a job well done! Best wishes and, again, thanks
from all of us at Wal-Mart.

Very truly yours,

p o o

Sam Walton
i
SW/wpt/0514/17

cc: Mr. Jim Frazier

P. O. Box 116, Bentonville, Arkansas 72712



